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Notification 
 

This is to inform residents of Samtse Dzongkhag that COVID-19 Booster dose 
Vaccination Campaign for Children 12-17 years is scheduled from 12th – 18th March 
2022. All are requested to bring citizenship ID card no./registration no or any other 
identification documents used for COVID-19 registration.  

Therefore, all are requested to send their children 12-17 years to the nearest Vaccination 
Post (VP) (detail schedule & VP shall be shared through respective gewog 
administration).  
In view of the current wide spread of COVID-19 outbreak in the Dzongkhag and 
considering the highly transmissible nature of Omicron variant, all are advised to follow 
COVID-19 Safety Health Protocol at all times. 
 
Please vaccinate for safety of your children. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 (Pasang Dorji) 

   Dzongda 

 

 
 
 
  


